
FC57. Scrutiny Plan

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
referring a draft scrutiny plan for approval. The Scrutiny Committee considered a
number of potential areas for inclusion in the scrutiny plan at its meeting on 30
November 2017. For 2018 the Committee recommended that the topics included
were: fly tipping, housing allocations, and anti-social behaviour. The Committee also
identified pupil equity funding, and community involvement in service delivery as
potential topics for the 2019 scrutiny plan.

Decision

Council:-

(1) agreed that the Scrutiny Plan for the coming year comprise the
following three topics:-

fly tipping;
housing allocations;
anti social behaviour, and

(2) noted the following topics as potential items for consideration in 2019:-

pupil equity fund, and
community involvement in delivery of services.


